Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES November 16, 2017

Meeting opened at: 6:08 In attendance were: Wanda Savary, Ann Marie Brooks, Charlene Price, Marilyn Russell, Earl Russell

- The agenda was distributed by Jennifer
- The coordinator's report was distributed by Marilyn
- Earl distributed the financial report
- Charlene distributed minutes for the October meeting, accepted as written, unanimous
- The treasurer's report was presented by Earl Russell. Discussion held regarding the contract for the office trailer. Marilyn will bring to the next meeting. Accepted report as written unanimously
- Earl spoke with Derek Sullivan regarding funds for the center. Will need to submit for the Town Warrant
- Marilyn reported that 163 call were made to the center since January. This is more than any other year
- Marilyn reported that four full boxes of sharps were picked up.
- Marilyn reported that all mercury/fluorescent items were picked up. Hopefully we
 will be reimbursed for collecting these items. This will be the last year for the
 rebate. We had two big pickups. This is paid for by SEMASS
- Marilyn submitted an invoice for our paint disposal to SEMASS. They had covered
 the cost in the past, but have not heard if they will cover this year.
- Ann Marie spoke of visiting Bourne Recycling. They are funded from tipping fees, etc from other towns. Bourne's dump is self sufficient. Discussion held
- Marilyn asked what Bourne does with paint. Ann Marie will contact them. Bourne takes mattresses, Ann Marie will ask how much they charge. Discussion held

Meeting adjourned at 6:52

Jennifer Gady, Committee Chairman

Charlene Price, Secretary